
A Day: Blocks 1,2,3,7 
B Day: Blocks 4,5,6,7 

Thursday, May 29, 2025 

• All girls interested in trying out for soccer in the fall, please attend a meeting on May 30th at lunch in 
the gym. 

• Our new head cheer coach, Coach Katelyn Walker, will have a meet and greet with all interested 
returning cheerleaders next Tuesday, June 3rd at lunch in the big gym. 

• Hey, Grizzlies! Big news—this Friday, May 30th, Nutrition Services is bringing something totally new to 
your cafeteria: a Made-to-Order Noodle Bar! Chef created and inspired by modern culinary trends, 
these bowls will be loaded with yakisoba noodles, seasoned broth, spicey & grilled chicken, and your 
choice of toppings like roasted corn, boiled eggs, pickled radishes, jalapeños, mushrooms, and more. 
So, mark your Calendars and come hungry!!!! 

• Attention Seniors attending UNR in the Fall: UNR Representative will be in the theatre today at lunch 
giving away FREE t-shirts and donuts! 

• Are you going to be writing college application essays next year? There's an amazing workshop for 
FREE this summer to help you improve your storytelling skills. It will be run virtually out of New York 
City and applications are open until June 8th. Interested? Come see Ms. Black in the library for 
application details! 

• Anyone interested in girls’ golf to meet in room 239 at lunch today, 5/29 for a quick informational 
meeting. 

 

 


